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has heen appointed to the International 

Programme Committee, which met in New York on November 29th 

As Mr. Tarr was unable to attend, Professor Norman MacKenzie was

His report will be submitted at the meeting. 

Committee made several recommendations which have already been

E.J. Tarr, K.CInternational
Programme
Committee.
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and 30th.

Tarr.present as alternate for Mr.

The Programme

communicated to the members of the Executive Council.

Jerome D. Greene, Chairman of the Institute of Pacific 

has announced that a Committee of Selection has 

the attendance of a thoroughly representative 

Mr* Greene considers from 25 to 30 a fair re-

Delegates to 
next Conference 
of the I.P.R. Relations

been appointed in order to secure 

group from the United States, 

presentation for the United States.

Canada's representation down to 15. 

necessitates careful thought as the geographic location of members 

as their ability and experience, must be taken into consideration.

A corresponding reduction would bring
:ïm

The selection of Canadian delegates

as well

The
mil to indicate the number of ourSecretariat at Honolulu is already asking us

representatives.«
The matter of appointment of a successor to Mr. Merle 

General Secretary of the Institute of Pacific 

committee consisting of Mr. Jerome D. Greene, Mr.

Mr. Greene has been

The Appointment 
of a General 
Secretary.____ Davis, former

Relations,was referred to a

R.W. Hoyden, Mr. C.P. Howland and Hon. Newton W. Rowell, 

in correspondence with Mr. Curtis and others in England during the last tv/o

ascertaining the possibilities of securing one of the 

British members now on the secretariat of the League, who was due to retire 

on the first of January next, and this has delayed the consideration of Canadian

a member of the committee, will advise the

months, with a view to

Mr. Rowell,and American names.
Dr. J.B. Condliffe,Council on the latest developments in this connection.

Research .Secretary of the Institute, has also resigned to join the League of 

Nations organization as an expert in the financial and economic section.

The various branches of the Canadian Institute wereThe Visit of 
Ivison Macadam 
to the branches. fortunate in being visited during the year by Ivison

Mr. Macadam spent several weeksMacaCam, O.B.E Secretary of the Royal Institute.• >

Early in September he started his tour throughholidaying in Nova Scotia.
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